
PUBLIC WORKS CITY OF PORT WENTWORTH 

As a combined result of a power outage due to lighting and a decant weir malfunction, the normal 

outfall discharge at the Port Wentworth Water Reclamation Facility on July 28, 2022 (975,000 gallons) 

and July 29, 2022 (969,000 gallons) exceeded the weekly average permitted effluent of the Total 

Suspended Solids by 50% or greater in one day. GA EPD and the Chatham County Health Department 

were notified per State guidelines. Please contact Port Wentworth Public Works with any questions you 

may have: 912-966-7427 or City Hall at 912-964-4379. 


